
~ PLYMOUTH BOARD OF SELECTMEN ~ 
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 5, 2014 
 

PLYMOUTH NORTH HIGH SCHOOL, 41 OBERY STREET, ROOM 142A*, 4:00 P.M. 
(*MEETING LOCATION SUBJECT TO CHANGE BASED ON ROOM AVAILABILITY) 

 
The Selectmen held a meeting on Saturday, April 5, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. at Plymouth North 
High School, 41 Obery Street. 
 

Present:   Mathew J. Muratore, Chairman 
Belinda A. Brewster, Vice Chairman 
John T. Mahoney, Jr. 
Kenneth A. Tavares 
Anthony F. Provenzano 
 
Melissa G. Arrighi, Town Manager 

 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chairman Muratore called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
LICENSES 
 
ONE DAY LIQUOR LICENSE* 
 
On a motion by Selectman Tavares, seconded by Selectman Mahoney, the Board voted to 
grant a One Day Liquor License to the following applicant, for the event detailed, below.   
Voted 5-0-0, approved.   
 

 The Plymouth Police Department requested a One Day Liquor License for a funeral 
to be held at Memorial Hall on April 8, 2014.   Liquor liability will be in place before 
the license is released.                                                                                                                                     
 
*One day liquor licenses shall automatically cover the day before and the day after the event 
for the purpose of proper delivery, storage and disposal of alcoholic beverages purchased. 

 
 
ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 
 
On a motion by Selectman Provenzano, seconded by Selectman Mahoney, the Board voted 
to adjourn its meeting at approximately 4:05 p.m.   Voted 5-0-0, approved. 
 
Recorded by Melissa Arrighi, Town Manager 
 
A copy of the April 5, 2014 meeting packet is on file and available for public review in the 
Board of Selectmen’s Office. 
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